
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Manford, Robert
Cc: Keyon, David; Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: Feedback on DSG and DEIR
Date: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 5:28:59 PM

Hi Robert,
 
Sure thing, I will clean up the draft list and send before our meeting tomorrow at 10 AM.
 
Thanks,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Manford, Robert 
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 4:37 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Feedback on DSG and DEIR
 
Hello Shannon:
 
For the Director's meeting tomorrow, can you please send me the draft memo that you have? 
I know that it is still being prepared and will need updating and refinement.  However, I'll like
to glance
through it and make sure I understand all staff concerns.  Our intent is to make the
project better.
 
Robert
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